Boswell school board honors Hitchcock during meeting
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The Boswell board of education presented a plaque of appreciation to outgoing board member,
president Robbie Hitchcock on Thursday night.

Hitchcock spoke, expressing that he had seen the service as, “A blessing to me.”

Elementary principal Scott McCorstin reported for both the elementary and high school. The
academic bowl area competition will be held in Kiowa on Jan. 12.




